DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

FACULTY

WHEREAS WE

did lately receive a Petition from the Reverend Canon Sidney Welch, Rector of the Parish of Port Macquarie and the Churchwardens of St. Thomas' Anglican Church at Port Macquarie praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal Authority, grant a Faculty for the erection of the Colonial Meeting Rooms mentioned below

ERECTION OF A COLONIAL STYLE BUILDING CONTAINING FOUR MEETING ROOMS. CONSTRUCTION OF A BRICK VENEER AND TERRA COTTA TILE ROOF AND VERANDAR AFTER THE STYLE OF THE RECTORY AND CHAPEL. APPROX. AREA 134M2 VERANDAH 67M2

WHEREAS

the construction of the proposed Colonial Meeting Rooms appears to be appropriate

NOW THEREFORE, WE, BRUCE ALLAN by Divine Providence

BLSHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our
faculty and give consent to the above
mentioned proposal.

seal this third day of July in the year of our Lord one thousand nine hundred and eighty six.

Registered at Grafton Diocesan Offices on the day and year mentioned above, by me.

Diocese Registrar.

+ BW